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Report: 
 
During the course of this work we have analysed several GaSb crystals doped with Te 
and Rare Earth Ions. This work has been developed in the BM-25A line of the ESRF. 
Both XANES and EXAFS have been obtained of different samples. These espectra eill 
be extremely important in order to determine both the position of the impurity ions on 
the lattice and to determine differences in the absorption edge of the crystals when 
doped with different concentrations of RE ions. Some of the spectra are given below: 
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Fig. Spectra taken from Pure GaSb crystal (LEC-GS-080306). 



 

 
Ga 

  

Sb     Sb 
 

Fig. Spectra taken from GaSb:Te (LEC-GS-130206). 
 
Similar spectra have been obtained from different samples doped with Ce along the 
crystals in order to detect differences in the absorption edge due to changes in the 
impurity and deffect concentration induced during the growth process 
 
However, due to beam cuts and the unielement character of the detector used we did not 
complete the series of samples we were interested in. This is we will apply for more 
beam time in the next year. However the preliminar results are very promising and a 
paper with this measurements is now under preparation 


